NEWS FROM:

LOS ANGELES COUNTY
DEPARTMENT OF BEACHES AND HARBORS

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Media Contact: Debbie Talbot
Phone: (310) 305-9548
Cell: (310) 809-3831

SUPERVISORS APPROVE MARINA DEL REY
ODOR CONTROL PROJECT

MARINA DEL REY, CALIF. — July 20, 2010 — Beaches and Harbors announced today
the Los Angeles County Board of Supervisors approved plans and specifications and
advertisement for a construction bid contract to construct a sanitary sewer air scrubber in
Marina del Rey.

The Odor Control project will help deal with the odor issue along Admiralty Way in front
of the Marina City Club, which is part of the Los Angeles County Department of Public Works
ongoing program for the operation, maintenance and repair of sewer systems.

All traffic lanes on Admiralty Way will be open prior to 8:30 a.m. and after 3:30 p.m.
Eastbound traffic lanes shall remain open at all times. Between those hours, traffic in the
westerly direction may be reduced to one lane and a left-turn lane where existing.

The project will be completed in approximately 20 working days and has an estimated
cost between $145,000 and $170,000, which is included in the Fiscal Year 2010-11 Marina del
Rey Sewer Maintenance District Fund Budget.

Work on the Odor Control project is anticipated to start in October 2010 and is
scheduled to be completed November 2010.

For additional information, contact (310) 305-9503 or visit the Department website at
marinadelrey.lacounty.gov.
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